
Hello everyone, 

I hope you have all had a lovely summer and have managed to enjoy some of the sunshine! 

I am very excited to see everyone tomorrow and welcoming Jade class into their new classroom.  

Entrance and Exit reminder: 

Please could the children enter the school via the green gate next to the hall which feeds into the 

KS1 playground. I will ensure that I am there to greet the children and make this transition back to 

school as smooth and positive as possible.  

Lunches: 

Please remember to book your lunches through ParentPay. If you have any issues with this then 

please contact the office who will be able to support.  

Reminders for this week: 

 It is really important that the children remember to bring in their red book bags everyday so 

that we can start sending books home with them.  

 They will also need to bring in their water bottle. Due to the glorious weather this week, 

please ensure your child applies sun cream before coming to school. It is important that they 

bring this to school with them to top-up throughout the day and also a sunhat. 

 PE day will be on Friday. This may change throughout the next few weeks so please keep an 

eye out for weekly emails.  

 Homework- At the start of next week I will begin to send out some homework. For now, 

please continue to read daily with your child. It would be great if they could practise some 

of their ‘tricky red words’ at home. Please go through these words and see if the children 

can spot them in their reading books or put that word into a sentence. I have attached a list 

to this email. Thank you! 

 

I am so excited to be your child’s teacher and I know that it is going to be a fantastic year! Please 

don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns at all. Please see a few snippets 

of the classroom below: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks,  

Miss Ponsford  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


